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Believe you can and you’re halfway there. With this notion, on 30th 
January 2023, The Placement and Internship Cell, Mata Sundri 
College for Women in collaboration with National Career Service 
hosted a session on “Opportunity for PWD Students”,  Mr. 
Shivakant Singh Education and Training manager of India AI 
Foundation 
 
 
Our decision to affiliate with National Career service has proven to 
be very valuable and it gives me immense honor and pleasure to 
welcome one of the most spectacular members of FinX on behalf 
of our college. 
 
A total of 12 students attended the workshop. The session was held 
from 10:00 pm to 12:00 pm. 
 
The speaker started the session by introducing himself and had an 
elemental session with every student to know more about the 
curiosity and hobbies of students, he explained the importance of 
People with disabilities having to come forward in the academic 
and industrial sectors for the overall growth of the country. The 
current statistics regarding disabled people show alarming results 
where the community seems to be far behind. 
 
He efficiently explained the institution that how provides 
counseling to PWDwithtudents on the types of courses they could 



study at higher education institutions. Not only this he ensures 
admission to all PWD students, so that all get the opportunity to 
higher education, through awareness regarding the open quota 
and various reservation policies. 
 
 
Introduced  skill development training programme for PWDs to 
sensitise and help them regarding career opportunities according 
to their interest, qualifications and nature of disability and offered 
the full participation and equality as well as suitable placement 
opportunities for educated disabled graduates in public as well as 
private sector enterprises 
 
The session witnessed enthusiastic participation and all the queries 
were answered by the speaker. The success of the session was 
applauded by Ms. Ashema Hasti, Co-convener Ms. Kalpana of the 
Placement Cell, at Mata Sundri College for Women.  
 



 



 



 
 
 


